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Dates 

13/11/17—PTA Meeting 7.30 pm 

14/11/17—KS1 XCountry event 

16/11/17—Johnny Cowling fundraiser 

17/11/17—Children in Need 

22/11/17—School photos 

22/11/17—Football Tournament St Joseph’s 

22/11/17—KS1 Multiskills Festival (Wadebridge) 

29/11/17—Flu Immunisations YR-Y4 

1/12/17—Christmas Fayre & Non-uniform day 

12/12/17—KS1 Christmas Play 5.30pm 

13/12/17—KS1 & KS2 Christmas Plays from 1pm 

13/12/17—KS2 Christmas Play 6pm 

14/12/17—Christmas Dinner 

18/12/17—Secret Room 

20/12/17 (2pm) — End of Term 

4/1/18—1st Day Spring Term 

Week 1 of the menu next week. Don’t forget 
the menu and newsletters are all available on 
the school website should you need to check an-
ything over the weekend.  

 

Dark evenings and misty mornings, it’s certainly 
feeling autumnal now!  May I thank everyone who 
supported our fireworks celebration last Friday!  A 
wonderful evening which raised several hundred 
pounds for the PTA.  A huge thank you to all of you 
who helped in any way.  Don’t forget the next great 
evening is Thursday night, here at school, where 
Mr Johnny Cowling will do his thing once again.  I 
promise you, you will have a fantastic evening and a 
pasty is thrown in as well!  There really is nothing 
on the telly, so, go on….spoil yourself! 

May I say a huge well done to all the children who 
participated in the swimming gala, tag rugby and 
Our Girls Can events this week.  So much talent 
and determination!  Great effort from everyone! 

Today saw the first ‘Lunch with Mr Howard!’ Each 
week I intend to sit 
down with 6 lucky indi-
viduals to share a slap 
up Friday lunch!  The 
children receive an invi-
tation to lunch and we 
enjoy the tranquillity of 
the office to hold polite 

conversation, whilst enjoying our food! 
May I thank Mason, Sasha, Claude, El-
la, Jack and Amelie for their wonder-
ful company at lunch today. 

Mr H. 
Don’t forget it’s Children in Need next 
Friday, children can wear something spot-
ty instead of their school uniform and 
bring a donation for the pleasure. 

Children in need merchandise will be on 
sale with Mrs Gregson (yr3) from Monday. 

On Friday, the children can help create 
penny Pudsey and Blush pictures and don’t 
forget to bake a 
few buns for the 
cake sale after 
school on Friday 
afternoon. 

If you allow your child to cycle to school unac-
companied, please please can you ensure that 
they have an understanding and ability to do so 
safely. Some children have been reported as 
“wobbling” their way up Rock Road on their way 
to school and drivers and parents have ex-
pressed concerns for their safety. Bikeability 
sessions are held in Yrs 4 and 5, but a parental 
recap with your child could prevent an acci-
dent! 



 

We are delighted to confirm that the fol-
lowing children were awarded Star of the 
Week today!  

Class R:  

Reggie Coombs—Always trying his best 

Indie Thomson—Super reading 

Class 1: 

Jago Vernon—a big improvement in the presentation of his work 

Eliza Fluin—Making a big effort with writing activities 

Class 2:  

Atticus Felstead & Matthew Kent –Sharing their wonderful general 
knowledge in History 

Class 3: 

Kelsey Haynes—Being an enthusiastic & dedicated school council rep 

Jazmine Dela Cruz—Working hard & being an excellent role model 

Class 4: 

Stanley Sutherland & Nevie Tamblyn—Excellent reporting from the 
scene of a mysterious robbery! 

Class 5: 

Daisy Lane—Great effort & progress in reading comprehension 

Ellie Meneer—Always showing tremendous focus and careful presen-
tation in all of her work 

Class 6: 

Ellie Manaton—Great progress and effort in Maths lessons 

Harvey Cooke—Consistent effort in everything he does 

 

Thursday afternoon saw a combination of Yr4, 5 and 
6’s travelling to St Austell to represent our school at 
the ASPIRE Tag Rugby competition. 

They performed brilliantly and put in credible perfor-
mances to finish 
mid table among 12 
teams. Excellent 
result, well done to 
all who took part. 

On Thursday Y5 and 6 girls joined all 
of the girls from the Wadebridge cluster up at 
the Royal Cornwall Showground for the next 
instalment of the Our Girls Can activity pro-
gramme. They enjoyed a huge range of activi-
ties from fire making to cheer leading and 
more besides. 

 

 

 

It’s that time of year again when the PTA need 
your help. They would appreciate donations of the 
following: 

• Unwanted Christmas decorations (nothing 
broken though!!) 

• Items to be sold to the children in the se-
cret room 

Please drop any of these items in at the office 
from Monday. 

Don’t forget that the PTA are 
meeting on Monday 13th No-
vember at 7.30pm in the staff 
room, everyone very welcome! 

On Wednesday we sent a group of swimmers to 
compete in the School Games qualifying gala at 
Camelford leisure centre. 

There were great performances from everyone & 
we are delighted 
to report that our 
Yr6 boys have 
qualified for the 
Summer Games 
event next year! 
Well done! 

The choir will be singing at this weekend’s remem-
brance service at St Minver church at 10:50am. Do pop 
along to be part of this lovely service if you can. 


